Dear JLPT Test-taker in Boulder:

We are looking forward to seeing you on December 1 for the 2024 Japanese Language
Proficiency Test.

As you prepare for the test, please do the following things:

1. DOWNLOAD AND PRINT YOUR TEST VOUCHER.

The voucher is posted on the JLPT registration website, https://jIpt.us . Log in with the
email address and password you used when you registered for the test, and click on the
red button to download the voucher. Do not print the Voucher on the back of reused
paper or other paper that has writing on it.

**Bring THE VOUCHER AND YOUR PHOTO ID to the test site on December 1. **
Any government-issued photo ID is acceptable. In lieu of this we can accept school and
work IDs. If a minor doesn’t have an ID, verification from a parent is sufficient.

2. READ THE TEST SITE INFORMATION.

A PDF file containing detailed information on the location of your test site (including a
map and directions), the schedule, and a list of what to bring (and not to bring) has been
posted online at https://www.aatj.org/jlpt-us . Please scroll down to your test site location
and click on the link in the third column to “2024 Test Site Information”.

Best wishes for safe travels and good weather.
Gambatte kudasai!

JLPT Administrative Office

American Association of Teachers of Japanese
iIpt@aatj.or

www.aatj.org/jlpt-us
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